Loo Paper

- Installment 07-08/21 -Your Fachschafts-Newsletter

Events

03.07., 3-6 pm Tea Time with Women

in Mathematics

21.07., 12-2 pm Debate&Stream

of "Picture a Scientist"

23.07. End of the lecture period

28.08. University festival

Evaluation results

Thank you very much for your participation in the evaluations of teaching! If you can think of a way to improve the questionnaire, please write to evaluation@math.uni-bonn.de. Most of the results for lectures will be available to you on Sciebo, similar to last semester. The Bama will send you a link via email in the coming days. Amongst other things, you can use this to look at the teaching style of different lecturers. It may help you make a more informed decision on what courses you want to take in the future. Please treat the information confidentially, and do not give it to others.

Donating Blood

You are between 18 and 60 years old, neither HIV-positive nor gay, and have abstained from getting pierced, getting a tattoo, or having more than three sexual partners in the last months? Consider donating blood! At the University Hospital Bonn, you can donate 500 milliliters of blood from Monday to Friday, and will receive 25 euros as well as a breakfast as a token of gratitude. This helps the hospital to care for its patients in the best possible way. Making an appointment is possible by phone and, as of recently, by app. You can find the hospital's website here. Be brave, donate blood!

Tea Time

The next "Tea Time with Women in Mathematics" will take place (once again online) on the 3rd of July. If you are female*, you can use this event to get into conversation with new speakers on diverse career paths in mathematics and to connect with other women in STEM over a cup of tea. You can find more information and the registration here.

Exam period

July starts and the exams inch closer. If you are looking to prepare using old material, you can write an email to exams@fsmath.uni-bonn.de (please use your sn******@uni-bonn.de-address).

Also, when you have taken an exam, we would be glad if you could help us by writing a transcript! You can find a template here. Thanks!

Good luck with your exams and a relaxed summer break to all of you!

Riddle of the month

On a hot day in July, eleven students of mathematics meet behind the maths center in order to hold a water fight. Every person is given one balloon, and they take up positions, so that all distances between two people are different. On command, everyone throws their balloon at the nearest person. What is the maximum possible amount of balloons hitting a single person?

The solution will be on the next Loo Paper.

Solution of last months riddle: Yes, because of convergence.



For feedback mail to klopapier@fsmath.uni-bonn.de